
 

MCG message 
 
To:   All Blue Cross Complete providers 
 
Date:  Jan. 22, 2024 
 
Subject: MDHHS accepting proposals to open Child and Adolescent Health Centers  
 
The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services is accepting Request for Proposal to 
expand the Child and Adolescent Health Center Program. This program aims to provide a safe 
and nurturing environment for children and adolescents to learn about positive health 
behaviors, prevent diseases, and receive medical care and support. 

The RFP is open to the public and non-profit entities, including local health departments, 
federally qualified health centers, non-profit hospitals and health systems, community mental 
health agencies, school districts, federally recognized Michigan tribes, Urban Indian Health Clinic 
programs, and other health or social service organizations qualified to provide school-based or 
school-related health care services. 

Those interested in submitting a proposal, must do so by 3 p.m. on March 12, 2024 at 
www.egrams-mi.com/mdhhs.* Any questions related to the RFP must be sent via email to 
MDHHS-CAHC@michigan.gov on or before Friday, Jan. 26, 2024. 

For more information or to apply, go to www.egrams-mi.com/mdhhs.* For all other questions, 
please contact your Blue Cross Complete provider account executive or Blue Cross Complete 
Provider Inquiry at 1-888-213-5713. 
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*Our website is mibluecrosscomplete.com. While website addresses for other organizations are provided for reference, 
Blue Cross Complete doesn’t control these sites and isn’t responsible for their content. 
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